
From: Paul Nixon   
Date: August 5, 2022 at 8:52:00 PM EDT 
To: Ljohnston@wesrgrey.ca 
Cc: khewlett@westgrey.ca 
Subject: Special Occasion Permit 

Laura  
 
My name is Paul Nixon and I applied for a Special Occasion Permit.  The reason for the SOP is the 
Durham Coed Slo-pitch League has a year end tournament on September 23rd and 24th, 2022.  
 
I coach a Senior Women’s hockey team in Durham and each year our team requires funds to participate 
in league play, tournaments and Provincials.   
  
This request for municipal significant designation for a Coed slo-pitch tournament will benefit our Senior 
Women’s hockey team.   
 
I am requesting this SOP for West Grey Council to approve.   
 
Thanks in advance,  
 
Paul Nixon 
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